
 
 
 
We would just like to remind parents to park safely in the areas away from the 
entrances to the school.  With the present situation the school have had to put 
in measures to safeguard not only the pupils but also the parents with regards 
to Covid 19. By parking away from the main gates and utilising the streets in 
the area of the school and walking a few metres helps tremendously to 
alleviate the congestion at peak times ie. Morning drop offs and afternoon 
pick- ups. 
We have had reports from some parents and school staff that some people are 
still insisting in stopping close to the school gates when the children are 
entering the school sometimes leaving engines running whilst doing this. The 
Police will be monitoring this issue and will be informing our partners at Hull 
City council regarding this situation.  
 
We have received concerns from the school of parents standing close together 
at the school gates and not wearing masks on the school grounds. Please 
keep to the Government guidelines and social distance as much as possible. It 
is advisable to wear masks outside but not mandatory. Schools do insist on 
wearing a mask if you are within their premises.     
 
PLEASE THINK OF YOUR AND OTHER CHILDRENS SAFETY.  
 
Hopefully restrictions will be lifted soon but we must all try to keep on doing 
the right thing to keep us all safe.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 


